
 
The Early Learning Resource Center 

304 Wood Street 
Suite 400 

Pittsburgh, PA 15222 
(412)350-3577 

Monday-Friday 8am – 5pm 
   

*The office will be closed on Columbus Day,  
Monday, October 9, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Beginning October 4th,  
families may visit  

The Early Learning Resource 
Center 

to receive winter coats for their 
family while supplies last. 


